
Participation of Students in Add-On Courses 

Department of Mathematics

The Department of Mathematics continuously encourages the students to prepare themselves
for their future. Conversability, Skill development, technical awareness and presentability are
a few areas where a student should be sound enough to prove themselves in their workplace.
The students participated in Add-On courses to be future prepared. Students participated in
the course entitled “Data Analysis for Decision Making” and “Generative AI Bootcamp and
Cloud Fundamentals” recently. 

Date Title of Add on Course Photograph

09.11.2023
to
10.11.2023

Generative AI Bootcamp 
and Cloud Fundamentals

21.11.2023
to
30.12.2023

Data Analysis for Decision 
Making


